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Notice of Cancellation – June 23, 2022 
Executive Committee  

Notice Date:  June 14, 2022 

To:   NCPA Executive Committee 

From:   David Hagele, Committee Chair 

Subject:   June 23, 2022, NCPA Executive Committee Meeting 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the NCPA Executive Committee meeting scheduled 

for June 23, 2022, at 8:00 am, has been cancelled due to staff vacations and no 

discussion / action items on the Agenda. 

 

The next regular scheduled meeting of the Executive Committee is on July 28, 2022, in 

Murphys, CA. 

 

 

 
DAVID HAGELE 
Chair 
 
/cap 
 


